
 
 
 

Dear Stakeholders 
 

We recently wrote to you about an event for sponsors interested in finding out more about 
the proposed new special school in Welwyn Garden City. Some of the delegates who 
attended expressed an interest in meeting local social care, multi-agency and parent groups 
to gain an understanding of the local context in order to help them develop their applications 
to run the school. To facilitate this, we have engaged with our local partner groups and 
arranged a market place style event to give interested sponsors an opportunity to speak with 
a variety of representatives on individual basis. It will be held on:  

  
28th June from 13:30 to 16:00 at: 
  
Stevenage Football Club,  
The Lamex Stadium,  
Broadhall Way,  
Stevenage,  
Herts, SG2 8RH 
  

If you would like to attend, please email your name and contact details to: 
education.planning@hertfordshire.gov.uk by noon on Friday 21st June.  
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